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As a life long resident of Portland, OR I implore you not to pass this bill as long as the 

variances allowed in section 2 remain. There are ways to provide more housing 

without throwing away the environmental protections in place to ensure healthy 

environments for the people and wildlife of those communities. Yes we need more 

affordable housing, but developers also need oversight to provide affordable, 

sustainable and healthy living environments. Thank you,    


